
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING 
WEST CONTRA COSTA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 

ANNUAL AND FIVE-YEAR DEVELOPER FEE REPORT FOR THE 2020-2021 FISCAL YEAR 
 

December 30, 2021 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

file://wccbondfiles/Home$/Board%20of%20Education%20Meetings/2016/2016.10.5/developer%20fees/sgarfield@wccusd.net
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/180

